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[bookmark: _Hlk35503352]Withington Parish Emergency Team

Coronovirus (Covid-19) – Bulletin 3, 5th April, 2020.

	Help us to communicate with you

You are receiving this Bulletin in paper format because we don’t have an email address for you. The Bulletin is a vital part of our local strategy – we want everyone to know what is going on and what we all need to do to keep everyone safe during the outbreak. To help us to do this we need your email address so that we can send these bulletins with up to date information as the situation changes. We will not use it for any other purpose, and if you ask us to, we will remove it from our records once the pandemic is over.

If you have an email address please email clerkwithingtonpc@gmail.com so that you can receive everything electronically. If more than one person in the household has email, we can send to more than one email, so that nobody misses out on updates. Please can you also let us have your landline and mobile phone numbers.

For those of you who have already given us their email address, thank you. 

This will cut down on use of paper and ink, but most importantly, reduces the risk of infection to our delivery team and to Parishioners.




	If you, or someone in your household have symptoms of Coronavirus please let us know.

If we know you have symptoms, we can make sure that one of our volunteers remains in contact with you by telephone. They can help by getting shopping or picking up medication. This is vital where you have no close friends or relatives living nearby. 

We will not broadcast this information; it will be known only to the Parish Emergency Team and your volunteer.





Martin Timmis, Chair WPET (01743) 510236 or 07951 098662

Phil Heath, Chair WPC (01743) 709430 or 07789 915323

Neil Maxwell, Parish Councillor, (01743) 709333 or 07970 464530

Lesley Stone, Parish Councillor & Volunteer coordinator (01743) 709105 or 07801 569372

Alan Williams, Parish Councillor, (01743) 709282 or 07739 694723

Denise Roscoe, Parish Clerk, (01743) 709603.
	[bookmark: _GoBack]To reduce the amount of trips we need to make out of the Parish, we have been able to arrange for some deliveries from nearby suppliers.
Fruit, vegetables and meat. Stallholders from Shrewsbury market have agreed to deliver pre-ordered items to Withington. If you would like to place an order email or text carl.pavey@outlook.com or 07834021161. Carl has volunteered to deliver to your door, but you must pay by bank transfer (not cash). The next cut off is midday on Monday 6th April, with delivery expected Wednesday or Thursday.
Eggs. For those who are able, you may collect eggs from Hollowdene Farm. Call 01743709410 in advance so that eggs can be left out for you. Please offer to collect on behalf of family and friends (Large £3.20/£1.60 and Med £2.80/£1.40).
Bread, milk, cheese etc. The Farm Shop at Upton Magna are happy to deliver to us. They have some grocery supplies too. Call them on 01743 709164 to arrange.
Garden supplies. To help us all to keep active, Oakgate Nurseries Ellerdine Heath are offering to deliver plants and general garden supplies. 01939 250428.




	Withington Village WhatsApp Group.

A new group has been set up just to provide a platform to help us all keep in touch with friends and neighbours. The group isn’t for jokes to be circulated but is useful for keeping up to date with anything going on in the Parish, and for sharing ideas.
If you’d like to join, and don’t have it, you will need to download WhatsApp Then just text Lisa on 07899 956865 giving your mobile number and she will add you to the group. There are already 30 members.

Requests for help or support will still be coordinated by the Parish Emergency Team, and to maintain confidentiality will not be discussed on the Group.
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